
Pasqua First NaƟon LiŌed PrecauƟonary Boil 
Water Advisory February 15, 2025  

This noƟce is to advise you that your water is safe to 
drink the PrecauƟonary Boil Water Advisory (PBWA) 
which was issued for the distribuƟon system has been 
liŌed.  

If you have any quesƟons or concerns, please contact 
your Water Treatment Plant Operator or me at 306-
331-7930. 

Vaughn Williams, BASc., CPHI(C)Environmental Public 
Health Officer 

LiŌed February 25, 2025 


